MAY 2024

Fisher's Peak Elementary School
900 Moores Canyon Road
Phone:719-846-2513
Fax: 719-846-2519

SCHOOL STAFF APPRECIATION WEEK

THANK YOO! May 6th-May 9th

“A good teacher can inspire

hope, ignite the imagination, | hank you to all the TEACHERS and STAFF at

and instill a love of learning.”

~Brad Henry Love Fisher's Peak Elementary!
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End of Year Celebration & Kindergarten & 5th Grade Graduation
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Auditorium at 1:30,

More information will be sent home with kindergarten
and 5th grade graduates soon!

Reminders about Summer School: CARRIDER TAGS 4th Quarter Student Led
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Thank Youl

As the school year draws to an end we would like to take a moment to thank all parents,
families and community members who supported us throughout the school year.

We would also like to extend a special thank you to the parents who volunteered their time
or participated in the Parent Lighthouse Team.

Shana Avila Carissa Sanchez Magen Arrazola Jackie Gallegos

Sejal Patel Adalie Gettler Zach Arrazola Elizabeth Lyles

Trisha Sanchez Michael Gettler Charles Glorioso Nohelle Morales

Chasity Herrera Robert Jones Lisa Glorioso Shanti Thomas

Natasha Crespin Kelly Jones Sarah Torres Destanie Flores
Georgette Santistevan Kaitlin Cress

We also had some great students represent their classmates on the Student Lighthouse
Team. They brought some great ideas and fun to our school.

Sadie Arrazola Sophia Gallegos Lilliana Herrera Elena Morales Luciano Sanchez
Ally Crespin Lilliana Garcia Samantha Kidder Gianna Ortiz Brennus Thomas
Harper Dasko Jade Gettler Reminton Lyles Palak Patel Tobias Thomas
Rylee Jones Adrianna Glorioso Braydee Jones Elijah Sanchez

Thank you for another great year at Fisher's Peak Elementary School!
We hope you enjoy your summer break!

See you in August!




